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City Hall and Court House
15 West Kellogg Boulevard

Phone: 651-266-8560

Appeal of Bryan Horton, Renewal by Andersen, on behalf of Roy & Stephanie Kay to an Egress Window Non-
Compliance Determination at 1865 PORTLAND AVENUE.

1865 Portland Avenue

We are appealing 2 bedroom double hung windows that will not comply with egress policy.  Measurements are
included and show that openable height will be short by about 7".  The windows are located in the front of the
home in between roof lines.  There is also a roof line direclty below the window preventing height alterations.
Picture included.  Please approve.

July 28, 2010

See attached minutes. No minutes in Legistar for August 17, 2010.
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